
 
 

 

 
 

EXECUTIVE  
 

14 MAY 2013  
 

The Local Authorities (Executive Arrangements) (Meetings and Access to  
Information) (England) Regulations 2012  

 
Further Notice of Intention to Conduct Business in Private  

 
Notice is hereby given in accordance with Regulation 5 of the Local Authorities (Executive 
Arrangements) (Meetings and Access to Information) (England) Regulations 2012 that the 
following items will be considered in private: 
  

Tender Evaluation Outcome - Out of Hours Contract  
 
The reason that the above item is likely to be considered in private is that it may involve 
the disclosure of information relating to the financial or business affairs of any particular 
person (including the authority holding that information).  

 
Tender Evaluation Outcome – Minor Works Framework Contract for Surfacing  

 
The reason that the above item is likely to be considered in private is that it may involve 
the disclosure of information relating to the financial or business affairs of any particular 
person (including the authority holding that information).  

 
Tender Evaluation Outcome – Minor Works Framework Contract for Drains Repairs  

 
The reason that the above item is likely to be considered in private is that it may involve 
the disclosure of information relating to the financial or business affairs of any particular 
person (including the authority holding that information).  

 
The Council has not received any representations that the above items should be 
considered in public.   

 
W. Lumley BSc, FCCA,  
 Chief Executive Officer  

2 May 2013 


